
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is 
held the third Tuesday of each month. For February, the 
meeting will be on February 18th at 9:00 a.m. in the 
dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and 
give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you there! 

We are pleased to announce that we are hosting Catholic 
Mass again! Mass will be held the second Friday of each 
month. For February, Mass will be on February 14th at 
10:00 a.m. in the front community area. 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 
Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every 
Thursday in February to draw for lab work. The techni-
cian will come to your apartment first thing in the morn-
ing, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you 
need to be seen, please see Kelsey or Danielle in ad-
vance. We hope that everyone is benefitting from this 
service.  

4-H Group Coming for Games 
The Green Machines 4-H Group will be coming to The 
Village on Saturday, February 8th, at 3:00 p.m. (after 
bingo) to play games with our residents. All of the kids 
were in charge of a different game to play with you all. 
They are all looking forward to seeing you and playing 
some different games! We hope that you can join us in 
the dining room! 

Superbowl February 9th 
We will be watching the Superbowl this year in the front 
community area. The two teams will face off at Caesar’s 
Stadium in New Orleans at 5:30 p.m. Please join us to 
root on your favorite team, or just sit and visit with 
others. Snacks and drinks will be provided! 
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Charity Church Youth To Do Activities February 12th 
Charity Church Youth will be coming to The Village on February 12th at 4:00 
p.m. to do some fun activities with our residents. Please join us in the dining 
room! We are looking forward to seeing what activities they decide to bring 
for us! 

Baby Shower February 7th 
The Village will be hosting a baby shower for our own Briana Sanchez! Bri is 
due in March (with a boy) and we are all excited about expanding our 
“Village family!” Please join us at 2:00 p.m. on February 7th in the dining 
room for cake, punch, and presents. If you would like to donate to her 
gifts, please see Kelsey or Danielle. If you would like to purchase a gift for 
her, that is fine too! But, know that neither is expected! 

Valentine’s Day February 14th 
The Village will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 14th at 
lunchtime. We look forward to seeing everyone for this fun holiday and hav-
ing a fun meal! Happy Valentine’s Day to all of our residents and their fami-
lies! 

Transportation 
Please note that there will be no transportation after 2:00 p.m. on Wednes-
day, February 12th and Monday, February 17th. Please do not schedule any 
appointments that will require a ride from The Village after 2:00 p.m. Thank 
you for your understanding. 
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Lunch at Cooper’s Hawk February 21st 
The Village will be taking a trip to Springfield to Cooper’s Hawk for lunch on 
Friday, February 21st. We will be leaving the front lobby at 10:00 a.m. We 
hope that you can join us for a fun day out! All residents will be responsible 
for the cost of their meal. Please sign up at the front desk no later than 
Monday, February 17th. No RSVP’s will be able to be taken after this day! 

The Village at Morse 
Farm 

“Where neighbors become 
friends & friends become 

family” 


